
 
 

 

Local Government Act 1995  

Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996 

 
 
 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
  

It is hereby notified for public information that a Special Council Meeting will be held 
on Wednesday 22 January 2025 commencing at 6 pm in the Council Chambers, 17 Queen 
Street, Pingelly. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is for Council to consider a backup water system to maintain the 

town oval to a standard that meets community expectations.  

Members of the public are welcome to attend. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Andrew Dover 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Pingelly 

17 Queen Street 

Pingelly WA 6308 


